
 

 

The Councillors for Derwent Ward would like to call in the decision of the Cabinet on Neighbourhood 

Nursery Childcare Provision Item 14 of the Cabinet meeting held on 27th September on the following 

grounds 

 

Proportionality; Due Consultation; clarity of aims and desired outcomes and a presumption in favour 

of openness.   

 

We feel that some relevant issues do not appear to have been taken into consideration. 

 

Dave Roberts 

Margaret Redfern 

Martin Rawson 


